From: Marge Berer

To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: RE: Licensing application for a ground floor premises in London House on Aldersgate Street
Date: 19 April 2022 21:05:22

I THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL
re: Licensing application by GoPuff for a ground floor premises in London House on Aldersgate
Street for a 24 hour/7 days a week operation.

| am writing to express my concern about the group GoPuff running a 24-hour non-stop business
so near resident housing on Aldersgate Street. This would mean deliveries and bikes coming and
going across the pavement at all times of the day and night.

| understand that the residents of London House are very unhappy about the proposal and will
be objecting. | support their objection, as | would not want such a business to open so close to
where | live either. There is too much noise from the street (motorcycles) and the sky
(helicopters and we are now on a Gatwick flight path) already. A residential area should be
residential.

| also support the recommendation by the residents that the applicant should put in a planning
application for a change of use, and | hope you will require that. However, | think it best that you
turn down the application now because it is inappropriate. Thank you.
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